

## Woodrow Wilson Elementary School

Kathy Conlon, Principal

"Welcome all who enter these doors to learn, achieve and succeed."

Mr. Jason Green City Attorney 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, South Dakota 57701



LF040208-27

Dear Mr. Green,

On April 11, 2008 the Wilson Elementary PTA would like to hold a raffle for fundraising purposes. The raffle sales would begin mid March and run through April 11, 2008. All funds received would go directly to the PTA fund. The school district and the Wilson PTA are a nonprofit organization. Prizes are being collected from various local businesses.

Please let me know if you need any further information. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Kathy Conlon Principal

827 Franklin ~ Rapid City, South Dakota 57701 ~ (605) 394-1837 ~ (605) 394-1832 fax